
 

 

 

  

 

                                                                                           

  

 

 

 

                

 
 

21st June 2023 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
  
As a school serving our local community, it is important that we all respect our local 
residents and shops. Please be reminded of the following: 
  

• Please do not sit on steps and raised flower beds outside entrances or in front of 
peoples homes 

• Please do not leave rubbish in the street or in the raised flower beds which is a 
private area for residents only 

• Please supervise your children carefully at the beginning and end of the school 
day 

• Please be mindful of the noise made at the beginning and end of the day 
   
There may be families with young babies, people that are frail or elderly or night 
workers that live in the immediate locality that may be disturbed. We have always tried 
to maintain good relations with our neighbours and am asking for your cooperation with 
the above. 
  
We will be speaking to the children, however it would be helpful if you could also talk 
to your children about this too.  
 
Thank you for your support and understanding with regards to this matter. 
  
Kind regards 
 
 
Jane O’Brien 
Head Teacher  
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“St Mary’s…. feeding the mind, body and spirit 
so we can be the best we can be.” 

 


